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Waste Management Division 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Attn: Mr. Carl Froede 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Re: Site Management Plan for the Camp Lejeune Military 
Reservation 

Dear Mr. Froede: 

In reference to our telephone conversation of June 7, 1991, the 
Navy requires a twenty (20) day extension for submittal of the 
Draft Final Site Management Plan (SMP) and is hereby providing 
written notice to U.S. EPA and N.C. DEHNR as specified in Section 
X of the Camp Lejeune Federal Facilities Agreement (FFA). This 
changes the date for submittal of the Draft Final SMP from 
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June 15, 1991 to July 5, 1991. The extension is needed in order 
to address the concerns of your undated letter received 
May 19, 1991 relative to removals and our meeting in Raleigh of 
April 16, 1991 relative to schedules. 

In addition, we request an extension (from August 23, 1991 to 
November 1, 1991) for submittal of the Remedial Investigation, 
Feasibility Study, and Risk Assessment reports for the Hadnot 
Point Industrial Area (shallow soils and deep aquifer) and Site 
Assessment reports for Sites 6, 48, and 69. This extension is 
driven by recent personnel changes by the Navy consultant 
preparing these reports (Environmental Science and Engineering, 
ESE). The ESE office in Rutherford, New Jersey, which was 
handling this project, has been closed along with loss of the 
personnel assigned to this project. The project has been 
transferred to a new ESE project team in Orlando, Florida. This 
change has resulted in a delay of submittal of the project 
documents. 

In response to your undated letter concerning removal actions at 
Site 6 and/or Site 69, we intend to propose in the Draft Final 
SMP a removal action at Site 6. This removal action will consist 
of removing all visible drums including the drums/containers in 
the ravine on the north side of Lot 203. The Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune will manage this project. Further removal actions 
will be pursued if proven appropriate by geophysical surveys of 
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sites 6 and 69. MCB Camp Lejeune will continue to identify 
possible removal actions as site investigations proceed. 
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Re: Site Management Plan for the Camp Lejeune Military 
Reservation 

If you have any further questions, contact Ms. Laurie Boucher, 
P.E., at (804) 445-1814. 

Sincerely, 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander . 

copy to: 
CMC (LFL) 
COMNAVFACENGCOM (Code 18) 
N.C. DEHNR 
MCB Camp Lejeune (AC/S, Environmental Management) 
NUS Corporation (Vicki Bomberger) 


